
 

 

Autumn 1 Week 6 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Its been another busy week at Newall Green Primary School especially for the student council. 

The School Councilors set up a competition to create logos for each of our three houses. The competition 

closed on Friday and the School Council have voted for the winning logos.  They were really impressed with 

all of the entries and it was not an easy decision to choose just one winner for each house.  These will be 

revealed to all the children this week and then they will be put up around school.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Student Council also met other schools on-line to discuss issues such as water safety, toy safety, and 

staying safe online. They will be using this information to produce an assembly, which they will present to all 

of the children later in the year.  

All parents and carers are invited to a PSHE and Rights Respecting information meeting on Wednesday 

16th October at 2.30pm in the KS1 hall. This information session will provide further information about 

Rights Respecting and PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic education), including what it looks like in 

school and their impact on our pupils.  It is also an opportunity to ask questions and find out more about 

what your child is learning about in school.   We hope to see you there. 

The Autumn Craft Evening was a huge success. The children from year 1 and 2 were able to make crafts 

including 3D paper pumpkins, hedgehogs with autumn leaves and a pocket hug. We raised £140, which will 

help towards the subsidy we make for school trips. 



 

 

The new After School Sports Clubs for next half term have gone live on School Spider this morning.  Please 

log on to School Spider to book your child a place.  The full list of After School Sports Clubs are on our website 

but this is the overview for this half term.   

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for week 5 was hampered by chicken pox and stomach upsets. This has affected a lot of our 

children and staff too. Please be mindful that we may have to cover classes if a member of staff is off sick. 

Whilst we aim to have the same people cover the class for the children this may not always be possible. 

 

A big well done to our attendance winners this week: 

 

2RB  96% 

3KH  97.86% 

4AG  97.86% 

6HJ  97.9% 

 

As a reward for their commitment, these classes will enjoy some extra break time. Well done to all our pupils 

for their dedication to learning! 

 

House Points – the house who earned the most house points last week is House Barnardo so congratulations 

to every single member of House Barnardo for all of your hard work!   

As we have now reached the end of the half term, we have calculated the total number of house points that 

each house has earned over the last few weeks and are pleased to announce that the winning house for this 

half term is House Frank with a whopping 5,684 house points!  That means that 6LE, 5JH, 4HJ, 3KH, 2RB, and 

1MD will receive a reward of their choice at the end of this week!  Well done to everyone in House Frank! 

Parents Evening Wednesday 16th October 2024. 

This is an opportunity to catch up with your child’s class teacher to see how your child has settled into class. 

Appointments are to be booked through school spider. If you are not sure how to do this come and see the 

Office Staff.  



 

 

There will be a book stall where you can pop in and pick up free books, the uniform swap shop where you 

can help our Eco objective to reduce our carbon foot print by recycling uniform and there will be refreshments 

in the KS2 hall. 

Can we please also remind you that Teachers have limited time during Parents Evening, so will be discussing 

your child’s progress only. If you have any other concerns which you would like to discuss with your child’s 

teacher, you will need to make another appointment for another day.  

Harvest Assembly 

Our Harvest Assembly will take place in School on Wednesday 30th October, for our pupils only. 

Unfortunately, due to space, parents are not invited to join the assembly. Please see the below list of much 

needed items. If you are in a position, where you could send your child in to school with any items from the 

below list, we would be extremely grateful for any contributions.  

Finally, Mr Beacham has advised that a lot of his football kits (socks included), have not been returned to 

school. If you have any part of our school kit at home, please return to school as soon as possible.  

Sarah Rudd 

 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


